
                                    

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 Circular No. SGS/2023-24/0034                                                                 Date: 20/12/2023  

   

                                                    Grades: Pre-Nursery - Grade 2 

  

 

Dear Parent,  

Namaskar!  

 

“Christmas is the time to spread some holiday cheer.” 

 

 

We at Sparsh believe in spreading happiness and cheer all year round.  

On this occasion of Christmas, we wish joy and cheer for one and all.  

 

We would like to apprise you that we will celebrate the festival  

in our special way on the 22nd of December 2023. 

 

You are requested to dress up our young learners in Christmas Colours:  

white, red, and green. 

  

Please send their favorite healthy snack in their tiffin for the class  

Christmas Party. 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Sparsh Global School 

 


